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Submission: "I cannot understand the logic or lack of fairness in reducing the buy-back price of solar energy.

We consumers who have installed solar panels at our own considerable expense from a commitment to green energy, are
effectively subsidising non-sustainable energy sources. The feed-in tariff should be regulated and should recognise the true
value of solar energy in reducing the impact of climate change and enabling energy companies to meet green targets.

This is otherwise a rip- off and there is no protection offered to us."





